
Peedamulla Station
1978? – 1981?

Details
Peedamulla Station was used for employment and training placements for Indigenous youth from at least 1978.

Peedamulla Station is mentioned in government child welfare records as a location where young Indigenous
people were placed from at least 1978. Indigenous youth in the youth justice system were placed at Peedamulla
for employment and training, according to the Annual Report of the Department for Community Welfare in 1981.

More info

Resources
Western Australia. Department for Community Welfare, Annual Report: Department for Community Welfare,
1973 - 1984

Records
For more information and to access your records, follow the links below:

Records
Records of the Department of Child Protection and Family Support, and predecessors (1894 - current)

You can view this page online by visiting https://www.findandconnect.gov.au/entity/peedamulla-station/

http://catalogue.slwa.wa.gov.au/record=b1410539~S7
https://www.findandconnect.gov.au/entity/western-australian-government-records-relating-to-child-welfare-and-protection/
https://www.findandconnect.gov.au/entity/peedamulla-station/

